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TRASH SERVICE RESUMES - WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10th  

 
Chino Hills Disposal has reported that the strike (on Tuesday, April 9) is over and the 

drivers have returned to work.  For those residential customers whose trash was not picked 

up on Tuesday, they are advised to put the trash cans away until their next regular trash 

day, next Tuesday.  Any extra trash should be bagged and placed next to the automated 

trash cans on trash pickup day.   Commercial collection will be handled similar as to when 

there is a holiday.  Chino Hills Disposal will service Tuesday’s routes, as well as part of 

Wednesday’s routes today, doubling-up on collection throughout the remainder of the 

week, so that we are caught up with all routes by Friday.  Chino Hills Disposal has issued 

an apology for the inconvenience to residents and businesses.  
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